
Good Evening Center High School Families and Friends, 
  

This is Jerald Ferguson, Center High School principal, with my message for the week of October 

26th.  If you are interested in joining me for my virtual, open office hour every Tuesday from 

9:00 to 10:00 AM, please contact Ms. Poor at (916) 338-6422 to schedule and reserve a time. 
  

Activities for this week are “Show us your Halloween decorations” on Wednesday and Friday is 

“Orange/black or Halloween-wear dress-up day.” 

  
With the recent board decision to open no sooner than January 5

th
, 2021, Center High School 

leadership will continue to work with District Administration to plan reopening Center High 

School for in-person instruction per guidance from Sacramento County, state and local health 

authorities, as well as the governor’s office.  As we develop our plans we will be sending out 

updates and important information to all stakeholders. 

  
The College and Career Center will continue to host virtual college and financial aid 

presentations during the remainder of October, November and December. An updated virtual 

presentation calendar will be emailed to parents and will be posted on the College/Career Center 

website.  Next Monday, October 26 - UC Santa Cruz will present at 3:00pm and on Wednesday, 

October 28 Chico State University will present at 2:30pm.  For questions, please email Mr. 

Camarena - mcamarena@centerusd.org.  
  

Thank you and we hope that everyone has a wonderful week. 
  

Sincerely, 
Jerald Ferguson, principal 

 
-- 
Sincerely, 
Jerald Ferguson 
Principal; Center High School 
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